
From: Prusnek, Brian C 
Sent: 3/5/2013 10:49:02 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

christy.berger@swgas.com (christy.berger@swgas.com); 'Cheng, Franz' 
(franz.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Catherine.Mazzeo@swgas.com (Catherine.Mazzeo@swgas.com); Valerie Ontiveroz 
(Valerie.Ontiveroz@swgas.com) (Valerie.Ontiveroz@swgas.com); Hruby, Steven 
(SHruby@semprautilities.com) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: R1302008 (AB1900 OIR; biomethane injection) 

Franz -

Steve Hruby will serve as point on this meeting (I'll be out of the office). Steve will help get 
the right folks on the line from SCG. 

Thanks 

From: Cheng, Franz [mailto:franz.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 10:38 AM 
To: Prusnek, Brian C; Doll, Laura (LRDD@pge.com); christy.berger@swgas.com 
Cc: catherine.mazzeo@swgas.com; Valerie Ontiveroz (Valerie.Ontiveroz@swgas.com); 
mdm8@pge.com; J1Pc@pge.com 
Subject: RE: R1302008 (AB1900 OIR; biomethane injection) 

Folks, 

This Friday 3/8 at 3PM appears to be the best time for this teleconference, though I'm awaiting 
final confirmation from Sempra. I'll confirm with our conference room staff and send out the 
call-in number once I get it. But please keep that 3-4PM time block open on Friday for now. 
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Thanks, 

Franz 

From: Cheng, Franz 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 2:40 PM 
To: Prusnek, Brian C (BPrusnek@semprautilities.com): Doll, Laura (LRDD@pqe.com): 
christv.berqer@swqas.com 
Subject: R1302008 (AB1900 OIR; biomethane injection) 

Folks, 

We'd like to schedule a check-in conference call sometime this week or next to see how things 
are moving along in terms of the preliminary information portion of the proceeding. 

Please let me know some preferred days and times so I can set up a good time. We might also 
have Jennifer Kalafut, advisor to the presiding Commissioner, on the call. 

Also, we're expecting a ARB/OEHHA presentation at the first workshop, tentatively scheduled 
for March 27 or so (on the same day as the prehearing conference) to talk about human safety 
concerns, and we'd like a similar presentation by the utilities and open up the floor to Q&A. 
We can discuss the details on the call, but this is the plan for now. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

Thanks, 

Franz 
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